R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-260-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Thomas Frazzetta

<tomfrazz@illinois.edu>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Thomas Frazzetta

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-261-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of jack Kriel <jack.kriel@att.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014 ·

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

jack Kriel

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-262-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Chris Haves</act@fwwatch.org>

<crmorrone@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM
To: Therriault, John

To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Chris Hayes

60538

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-263-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Cassandra Nesheim

<ssmommee@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Cassandra Nesheim

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-264-

Therriault, John

2

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Nicolas Herrera

<dragonfan4evr@yahoo.com>

Sent:

From:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Nicolas Herrera

60517

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-265-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Julie Griffith <jjgrif2

@juno.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Julie Griffith

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-266-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Adrianna Krzywicka

<adrianna.krzywicka@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Adrianna Krzywicka

61802

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-267-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ariane Sullivan

<arianesullivan@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Ariane Sullivan

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-268-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Reva Frankel

<revafrankel@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Reva Frankel

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-269-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Scot Stringer

<scotstringer@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Scot Stringer

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-270-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kim Ormond

<plushweasels@netzero.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Kim Ormond

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-271-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Thomas Frazzetta

<tomfrazz@life.uiuc.edu>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:36 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Thomas Frazzetta 916 W William St Champaign, IL 61821-4511 (217) 359-0827

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-272-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Daniel Simon

<disdaniel@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:36 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Daniel Simon 5555 N Sheridan Rd Chicago, IL 60640-1601 (773) 271-9120

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-273-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kristin Womack

<kristinwomack@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:36 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kristin Womack 396 San Francisco Blvd San Anselmo, CA 94960-1639 (415) 456-5267

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-274-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of dogan ozkan

<barisicindogan@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:36 AM

То:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

dogan ozkan Varyemez Sok. No:10 Yenisehir Mahallesi Beyoglu Istanbul Turkey, IL 619252106 (541) 644-7217

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-275-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Janice Gintzler

<cama224@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:36 AM

To: Therriault, John Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Janice Gintzler 5241 James Ln Crestwood, IL 60445-4125 (708) 371-7248

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-276-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lorna Paisley

<lpaisley@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Lorna Paisley

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-277-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Abbey Sutherland

<luvabbeyjo@live.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Abbey Sutherland

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-278-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lynne Rooney-Katsma

<laroonkat@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Lynne Rooney-Katsma

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-279-

Therriault, John

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Peter Lee <pre></pre></act@fwwatch.org>
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601 Dear Mr. Therriault,	
•	s outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
- ,,	ntrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 that following:	t must be preserved include the
- .	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and t	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requ livestock waste.	irements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area requ discharges and other problems.	irements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempor	ary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pesurface waters.	ollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the agricults and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Peter Lee	
60525-7285	

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-280-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Laurel LaLonde <laurelb56

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Laurel LaLonde

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-281-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ina Nechamkin

<inarose@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, Januar **To:** Therriault, John

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To: Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Ina Nechamkin

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-282-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carole Abood

<cubs1fan@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Carole Abood

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-283-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Patrick Maloney

<patrickjj@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Patrick Maloney

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-284-

Therriault, John

F	ro	m	'n.		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of ric speck <rspec8@gmail.com>

Sent: To: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

10:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

ric speck

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-285-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Brock Auerbach-Lynn

<brookmister06@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Brock Auerbach-Lynn

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-286-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Melissa Mazias

<mgmazias@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Melissa Mazias

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-287-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Paul Baker <pisbkr@netscape.net></pisbkr@netscape.net></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
	
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
<u> </u>	s outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain ntrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 that following:	t must be preserved include the
-	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and t	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requ livestock waste.	irements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area requ discharges and other problems.	irements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempor	rary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Posurface waters.	ollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Paul Baker	

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-288-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of David Scott <davidruth72 @gmail.com=""></davidruth72></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

David Scott

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-289-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Schaus

<johntowngo@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

John Schaus

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-290-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Seth Feldman

<sethfeldman11@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Seth Feldman 3423 N Broadway St Chicago, IL 60657-2904 (773) 477-8585

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-291-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Michael Kaplan

<drmrmom@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

I teach environmental biology for a living. I know that the consuming public wants low food prices and hence the factory farms. I propose that these farms be zoned to require an extensive buffer zone of plants around the areas where the manure is spread. Outside of these areas trees should be planted to mop up any leachate. It would also be helpful to pass legislation requiring that factory farms be placed well away from bodies of water.

Sincerely,

Michael Kaplan 950 Bartlett Ter Libertyville, IL 60048-1910 (847) 367-0682

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-292-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Douglas Harder

<villidiot40@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Douglas Harder 1648 N Newland Ave Chicago, IL 60707-4407

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-293-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org > on behalf of David Sincox

<dsincox@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To: Subject: Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

David Sincox 540 W Briar Pl Apt 9b Chicago, IL 60657-4650 (773) 326-5454

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-294-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ann Leeds

<apleeds@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Ann Leeds 946 Michigan Ave Evanston, IL 60202-1447 (847) 491-9291

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-295-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Charlene Lauzon

<oceanlvr1111@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Charlene Lauzon 5715 202nd St SW Apt 3 Lynnwood, WA 98036-6224

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-296-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Susan Wright

<shoesandsox@mac.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Susan Wright 294 Kensington Ct Gurnee, IL 60031-6235 (847) 263-5483

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-297-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Adam Wright

<ageofocteen81@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Adam Wright 510 W Illinois St Apt 2 Urbana, IL 61801-3928 (217) 994-4673

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-298-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Craig Officer

<craig-officer@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Craig Officer 7121 S Paxton Ave Chicago, IL 60649-2523 (773) 493-2231

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-299-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Heather Ervin

<hepaliga@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Heather Ervin 1322 W Elmdale Ave Chicago, IL 60660-2516 (773) 381-9195

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-300-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Samantha Maffeo <ammysay29

@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Samantha Maffeo

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2-301-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Elaine Gallenbeck

<egallenbeck@prairienet.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 9:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Elaine Gallenbeck